
 

Heards Ferry Elementary School Governance Council 

Summary of Action from meeting held on August 17, 2023 

School Governance Council Members who were present for the council meeting at Heards Ferry 
Elementary School were as follows:  Lisa Nash (Principal), Ellen Lesechairre (Teacher), Vivian 
Brenner (Teacher), Tori Merrow (Appointed Staff Member), Jennifer Hidock (Appointed Staff) 
Meredith Camp (Parent), Aimee Robertson (Parent), Nathan Madigan (Parent), Jason Adler 
(Community Member) 

Additionally, Lori Dunagan, Nan Janis, and Khaki Januz were present for direction, information, 
and administration purposes. 

Agenda Items and Actions 

The Agenda was unanimously approved. 

The minutes from the May 2023 meeting were unanimously approved. 

Discussion 

A discussion was held about council norms and expectations.  New Officers, Staff Standing 
Committees, and a Parent/Community Superintendent Council Representative were all elected.  
All were unanimously approved. 

Information 

A school update was given by Principal Nash. 
No requests were made for Charter Funds. 
An Eagle Alliance update was given. 
A reminder was given for Officer Training and Background Checks.  


